
 

11 September 2023 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are so pleased to be able to attend the Young Voices concert again.  Our performance date 
is 22 February 2024 at the Genting Arena Birmingham, so we have plenty of time to rehearse 
the songs and dance moves.  Rehearsals will take place on Mondays 3.30-4.30pm with myself 
and Miss Chance and Mrs Leaver. 
 
Today your child has received information regarding parent tickets and T-Shirt and Torch order 
forms.  Please can these be returned by Monday 25th September including payment, so orders 
can be placed?   
 
Information regarding the event will be sent nearer the time.  In the meantime your children just 
need to start to practise the songs.  These can be found on Spotify, although I will be sending a 
login code in the next week so parents can access the parent area of the Young Voices 
Website.  Here you will find all the songs and dance moves! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Wilson 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

YOUNG VOICES 2024 
 
 
I/We would like my child ___________________________________ to take part in Young 
Voices February 2024 
 
Signed ________________________________________________ 
 
 
Date     ________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


